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Announcements

BioSci was well represented at this weekend's Triangle SciTech Expo held at the NC Museum of
Natural Sciences. A good time was had by all! Image 1: PhD students AtLee Watson and Allison
Camp explain phenotypic plasticity using daphnia as a "super critter". Image 2: A visit by daphnia

man. (Jerry LeBlanc) Image 3: The College of Sciences Genetics Program Table showed children the

advantages and disadvantages of different sized and shape beaks using the finch as a model. Thanks to

Connor McKenney for volunteering!









BioSci would like to welcome Kurt Marsden and Jenn Beattie. Kurt, a neurophysiologist
working with zebrafish, is the latest addition to the Department. His wife Jenn will be teaching

voice in the Music Department.

BioSci would also like to welcome environmental health scientist, Dr. Jerry Heindel as the

newest addition to our adjunct faculty.



Con-grant-ulations are in order for BioSci's Seth Kullman and co-PI Heather Stapleton, who
just received an NIEHS RO1! The grant, entitled, "Altering the Balance of Adipogenic and
Ostegenic Regulatory Pathways from Early Life Exposure to Halogenated Phenolic Contaminants and
Organophosphates" will explore how brominated and OP-flame retardants alter thyroid hormone
receptors and PPAR gamma cross talk regulating adipogenic and osteogenic programs. They will be
working in both human mesenchymal stem cells and zebrafish. The grant is part of the Duke
University superfund program (P42) that was just re-approved. Way to go Seth and Heather!

Lisa Paciulli was awarded the Association of College Unions International Excellence in
Innovations for Sustainability Award for her contribution to the campus aquaponics project.

Thanks for making such a positive impact Lisa!



Addie Jackson (left), incoming president and current secretary of the Student Centers Board of
Directors, handing the Association of College Unions International Excellence in Innovations for
Sustainability Award to Dr. Lisa Paciulli (right), Advisor of the Recirculating Farms Club, for the

club’s aquaponics exhibit in Talley, which is now on display in The Oval. Monday, March 27, 2017,
6:00 p.m. Photo credit: Catherine Kubitschek

Save-the-Date




The heat,air conditioning and secondary power will be disconnected at Thomas Hall all
of 1st and 2nd floors, part of 3rd and 4th floors on 4/10/17 beginning at 7:00 AM and
ending on 4/14/17 at 4:00 PM. The disconnect is necessary in order to replace
the VFD for the AHU in room 1573. We are also replacing the MCC panel in this room.
The power will only be off in the mechanical room 1573 to the air handlers during this
time.



















There will be a Hot Water, Heating and Steam Disconnect for multiple
buildings starting on Monday, May 15, 2017 at 6:00 AM until Friday,
May 19, 2017 at 12:00 PM. This disconnect is needed for piping and the
installation of the PRV station.

The following buildings will be affected:
Dabney
DH Hill (All)
Williams & Addition
Bostian
Scott
Kilgore
Nelson
David Clark Labs & Addition
Thomas
Gardner
Phytotron
Biological Resources Facility
Marye Anne Fox

AND

There will be a Hot Water, Heating, Steam and Reheat Disconnect for multiple
buildings starting on Friday, June 9, 2017 at 5:00 PM until Monday,
June 12, 2017 at 7:00 AM. This disconnect is needed for piping and the
installation of the PRV station.

The following buildings will be affected:
Dabney
DH Hill (All)
Williams & Addition
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David Clark Labs & Addition

Thomas

Gardner

Phytotron
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Follow us on Twitter and Facebook!





